View this email in your browser



Lincoln Quilters Guild Announcement

June Guild Meeting - IQM at 6 pm

A quick reminder that our June 10 meeting will take place at the International Quilt Museum (1523 N. 33rd Street) and will begin an hour earlier at 6:00 pm since they are kind enough to open for us on a day that they are closed to the public. Since all of Veruschka Zarate's workshop spots are filled this will be your chance to see her and learn more about her magnificent work. We can't wait to see you all there!



Give to Lincoln Day

There are still a few short days to make your contributions to Lincoln Quilters Guild and lots of other wonderful organizations in our fair city for Give to Lincoln Day. Visit the website and give to help us earn a bit of the

matching funds https://www.givetolincoln.com/nonprofits/lincoln-quilters-guild.







Copyright © 2024 Lincoln Quilters Guild, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you asked to receive information from the Lincoln Quilters Guild.

Our mailing address is:

Lincoln Quilters Guild PO Box 6861 Lincoln, NE 68506

Add us to your address book

Our website is:

http://lincolnquiltersguild.org